International Comenius project: Tourist office

Tourist office is an international project connecting six schools from five European countries. The project is co-funded by the European Union and is part of the Comenius action.

In addition to the Abracadabra project which has been going on at our school for the third year and mostly involves younger pupils, we started doing the Tourist office project this year. The latter project is mainly intended for older pupils.

Schools from the Netherlands, Denmark, France, Austria (two schools) and Slovenia are involved in this two-year project. Pupils from all schools are approximately of the same age, however, on some schools there are pupils that are one or two years older than pupils in Slovenia. The project is based on presenting one's own home place and the surroundings to the other schools.

The pupils as well as the teachers are going to find out how a tourist office works in these two years. The pupils are going to learn how to promote their own place and country through different activities. They are going to prepare different material concerning their place and the places of the partner schools. This material is going to include different publications, the web-based variety of the project as well as Wikipedia, the free encyclopedia. They are also going to make postcards about their place, the sign for the project and articles on celebrating Christmas. Among other things we are going to see how a local tourist organisation works and organise a cycling tour. The project already has a web site which is going to be updated with all the necessary information in a short time. At the end of the project each school is going to have a tourist office which is going to offer a new tourist attraction (an educative trail, a larger sculpture or a statue).

A part of this project consists visiting other schools. Apart from teachers there are also going to be pupil exchanges. Primary school Osnovna šola Naklo is going to host four pupils from partner schools and our pupils are going to visit the schools in Austria. The exchange is going to take place in the school year 2009/2010.

More information on this project is going to be attainable on our school's web site: www.os-naklo.si and on the project's web site: http://schooltouristoffice.co.cc 
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